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the new American tariff bill, and André Siegfried 
told of its repercussions in Europe.

While not advocating any particular program, 
Foreign Affairs often gives space to explanations of 
the work of the League of Nations and the World 
Court by such writers as Elihu Root, A. Lawrence 
Lowell, Viscount Cecil, John Dewey and Sir Arthur 
Salter. Eduard Benes contributed a classic analysis of 
the Locarno Pact.

The problems of the British Commonwealth have 
been thoroughly explored by men like Sir Josiah 
Stamp, H. A. L. Fisher, Sir Basil Blackett, Harold 
J. Laski and Lord Lothian. John W. Davis and Allen 
W. Dulles made expert examinations of the Anglo- 
American naval problem. Ireland has been dealt with 
by Sir Horace Plunkett and the beloved “A. E.” There 
have been articles regularly on Canada, India, South 
Africa, and Australia.

During the London naval conference Viscount Grey 
chose Foreign Affairs as the most suitable place in 
which to publish one of his rare and weighty pro­
nouncements, this time on the fundamental problem 
of “The Freedom of the Seas.” After the conference 
was over its work was appraised from different points 
of view by Walter Liffmann, Allen W. Dulles, and 
André Géraud (“Pertinax”). Looking to future devel­
opments, Admiral Sir Herbert Richmond warned ex­
pert and layman alike of neglected but highly impor­
tant aspects of the naval disarmament question.

America’s able representative on the Supreme War 
Council, General Tasker H. Bliss, ex-Chief of Staff, 
first told in Foreign Affairs the true story of the 
formation of the Supreme Unified Command, and 
he also contributed a highly suggestive paper on Dis­
armament. Other articles of interest to military and


